
 
 
 
March 8, 2025 
 
Solomon Sahle, State Regulation Review Coordinator  
Agreement States Program Branch  
Division of Materials Safety, Security, State, and Tribal Programs  
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards  
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission  
 
Dear Mr. Sahle: 
 
Kansas requests review of the following nonstandard license condition.  The intent of this condition is to 
place a license condition for the proper disposal or transfer of older sources.  This would not allow the 
licensee an exemption from any other regulations or license requirements that would compromise the 
reciprocal nature of our licenses with the NRC or other Agreement States.     

The licensee shall not store the following unused sources [insert isotope, chemical/physical 
form, model] for a period greater than two years from [insert date]. 

 
Please contact me if you have any questions at david.lawrenz@ks.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 

 

David Lawrenz 
Senior Health Physicist 
KDHE Radiation Control Program 
 
CC: None 
Enclosures: None 
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